
 
 
January 21, 2021 
 
Daniel Cunningham  
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman St., Rm. 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
 
Re: New Elk Mine   
 Permit C-1981-012 
 MR-126 
 
Dear Mr. Cunningham: 
 
Please find electronically attached an application for MR-126 for the New 
Elk Mine. MR-126 revises the location of one drill hole that was added to the 
permit as part of TR-75. The drill hole is being moved for ease of access. 
 
An application, an updated Map 11- Sheet 4, and updated Section 2.02 
pages 1 through 3 are attached. Table 1.2 has also been updated to reflect 
the correct information as the sum of the totals was off as part of TR-75. A 
Cultural Resource Survey has been completed and is also attached.  
 
The bond for TR-75 should be received as of January 22, 2021.  
 
We appreciate your efforts to review this information promptly.  Please call 
me if you have any questions or comments.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Nicholas Mason  
 

 
 

 12250 State Hwy 12 
Weston, Colorado  81091 
 

Phone (719) 631-6146 
Fax (719) 868-0044 
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